
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 10th September 2025 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent / Guardian 
 

I am pleased to invite you to attend the University Academy Holbeach Year 6 Open Evening which 
will be taking place on Wednesday 24th September 2025. 
 
We have an exciting evening of activities and experiences planned to help you discover everything 
we have to offer at UAH and see first-hand our exceptional facilities. 
 
Due to the popular demand of the evening, and to minimise the number of people in the hall, we 
will be running three Principal’s address’ at 6.00pm, 6.30pm and 7.00pm. We would also ask that 
as few people as possible accompany each Year 6 pupil to the evening. 
 
If you are unable to attend the evening event or would prefer to visit UAH during the day we have a 
number of appointments available for guided tours on Wednesday 24th September. These can be 
booked through Eventbrite using the link below. Tickets are on a first come first serve basis and 
are limited to 4 per Year 6 pupil. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-day-2025-tickets-1679132533609?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to UAH. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 

Natalie Lamb 
Assistant Principal 
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